
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Sunday, July 01, 2007 02:19 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

07/01/2007

During the past several days we have added over 60 new specimens to the website. 

  

* rare species and inexpensive reference specimens 

  

* unusual fluorite from Kentucky 

  

* neat gemmy twinned calcites from Madagascar 

  

* a set of 12 "high-end" specimens of excellent quality 

  

Do not forget that the auction closes Tuesday evening, July 3, 2007, at 7 p.m. eastern standard time. 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this list please let us know. 


